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We support SB 522 because we know that we must do all we can to reach Oregon’s 

greenhouse gas reduction goals.  We understand the importance of achieving the 

sector-based greenhouse gas reduction targets as well as the goal to direct the State 

to adopt the net zero targets and carbon sequestration goals proposed.  We must 

achieve good climate progress.  Updating the name to Oregon Climate Action 

Commission will better reflect the need to recognize climate change/chaos as a 

global issue.  We strongly approve of adding a member to represent the 

Environmental Justice communities and youth. 


